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Thanks to all who helped with 

this campaign and to all who 

donated.  Your donations, 

whether time or money, were 

greatly appreciated by MCRTL 

and by the mothers and babies 

who will benefit from them.   

We presented a memorial brick in honor of Janice Belding to 

her daughter, Carol Milam, at the prayer vigil, Sunday, Janu-

ary 22, 2017.  Don Belding, Carolôs father, is shown holding 

the brick which will be place in our memorial garden in the 

spring.   

It is with great sorrow that we must tell you that Don passed 

away at Springmeade Nursing Home on Friday, February 3, 

one day before his 92nd birthday.  He is happily united in 

heaven with his wife, who preceded him in death October, 

2015.  A memorial brick with Donôs name engraved will be 

placed in the memorial garden, next to Janiceôs.  Don and 

Janice devoted their lives to LIFE and will be greatly missed. 

Donôs family will receive friends on Tuesday, February 7, 

2017, from 5:00ð7:00 p.m., at Kindred Funeral Home, 400 

Union Blvd., Englewood, Ohio, with a burial Mass on 

Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. at Transfiguration Church in West 

Milton. 

JANICE AND DON BELDING  
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Mrs. Mary Knapke provided 

the music for the prayer Fr. James Duell, from St. Patrick 

in Troy, Ohio, led the opening 

and closing prayers 

Ginny from Project Ra-

chel was the speaker for 

the event. 

Dave Enneking, President, MCRTL 

Thank you to all who in any way contrib-

uted to the afternoon of prayer for the UN-

BORN AND FOR ALL LIFE. 
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On January 27, 2017, hundreds of thousands marched in Washington, D.C. for the 44th annual March for Life to protest 

and make reparation for this sin of abortion.  While the cynics say that Roe v. Wade is settled law and unchangeable, the 

multitudes that marched from the Washington Monument to Capitol Hill and to the steps of the Supreme Court were not 

deterred. 

Vice President, Mike Pence, spoke at the march, greatly increasing the enthusiasm of the pro-lifers.  For them, it was a 

sign that their voice has a presence in the current administration.  ñIôm deeply humbled to be the first vice president of the 

United States to ever have the privilege to attend this historic gathering,ò Vice President Pence stated. 

ñBe assured, be assured,ò he concluded, ñwe will not grow weary, we will not rest until we restore a culture of life in Ameri-

ca for ourselves and our posterity.  Thank you and God bless you and God bless the United States of America.ò 

Entering 2017, the pro-life movement needs to redouble its efforts in the fight for life and the family.  It must incessantly 

hold President Donald Trumpôs administration to its pro-life promises.  There can be no compromise, no slackening, and no 

apathy. 

Taken from americaneeds Fatima.org/march-for-life 

 


